From: Linda Butcher 

Sent: 15 July 2011 19:23

To: Planning

Subject: Property Reference: 11/00114/F and 11/00115/CAC

We have recently enjoyed the Cherwell Valley walks past the Rousham eye catcher folly and up into Steeple Aston, and were surprised as we entered the village to see a Planning Application for a huge modern building on the hillside.  We would like to state our opposition to this since it would destroy the beautiful views of Steeple Aston, the Rousham eye catcher and the Heyfords.  We understand this to be a conservation area and cannot understand how this proposal could even by considered; it is enormous and totally out of character with the area.  Wincote Cottage is a perfect example of a well proportioned local cottage with its historic orchards and to destroy it and replace it with this monstrous building with its car park for 12 spaces seems a disgrace.  The impect on local traffic would also be significant and would endanger the safety of walkers and local residents too in this wonderful peaceful area.
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